
 

 

          TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

12/4/14 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                            

 

President Mark welcomed our guests, Mary Bouchard’s husband, Joseph Barrett, Durand 

VanDoren’s wife, Sandy Lisk and Wil Buttner, President of the Dryden Rotary. 

 

Sandy Lisk is the Executive Director of the Trumansburg Conservatory of Fine Arts. This was 

founded in 1982 by Celesta Smith. When she retired, Sandy took over as Executive Director. The 

Conservatory offers dance, music and art lessons plus much more. In September of this year they 

got and anonymous donation of $25,000 IF they could match it by December 31st. they have already 

received $20,000 and only need $5,000 more. The club will discuss this at our next meeting. If you 

want to find out more about this, you can contact Sandy at skl@lightlink.com  

 

Wil Buttner told us that he is doing the Fit For Foundation challenge by District Governor Pat and 

since November 1st has walked 253 miles. Wil is walking one mile for every mile pledged. He 

would like to see more sponsors. All the money goes to the Rotary Foundation and Polio Plus. If 

you want to find out more about Wil and it challenge, you can contact Wil at 

wil.buttner@dragonflygrille.com  

 

Trumansburg Winterfest is going on Saturday and we are all set with everything and Durand is 

going to have to tickets for the wood raffle at our hot cocoa stand. 

 

The Share the Warmth sorting is going to this Saturday, also and future sorting date are: 11/13 from 

10-12, 11/15 from 5-7. We will be taking down the Share the Warmth boxes on 11/15 after the final 

pick up. 

 

Cindy and Andy will be going shopping this Saturday for the Christmas Bureau and will have the 

gifts at the next meeting to be wrapped. 

 

It was discussed that our bell ringing for the Salvation Army at the Shur Save will be Saturday, 

December 13th. The following is the sign up as we have it so far and if your name is not there, 

please feel free to pick a slot and help out. 

 

Dinner Schedule 
12/11/14 K & T Overbaugh 

12/18/14 Holiday Dinner  

12/25/14  

1/1/15   

  

           Speaker Schedule 
12/11/14 T. Overbaugh 

12/18/14 Club Assembly 

12/25/14  

1/1/15   
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8-9 Mike Jimenez and daughter 

9-10 Peggy and Kym 

10-11 Cindy and Ben C. 

11-12 Durand 

12-1 Mary B. 

1-2 Lindsay 

2-3 Mary G. 

3-4 open 

4-5 open 

 

Frank Zgola reported that last Tuesday he went to a Rotary meeting at Kendall with John Kotun. 

John is doing well but Martha fell and broke her hip and is in a separate part of Kendall. We all 

signed a card for Frank but if you would like to send a personal greeting of your own to John and 

Martha, their address is: 391 Savage Farm Drive, Ithaca 14850 and his phone # is 257-1326. 

 

Ben C. reported that he wrote to the Rotary club in Nepal and told them they had to do something 

soon or we would be looking elsewhere for another project. 

 

It was noted that an article was in the Watkins Review about Tom O. and the race he did in Mexico. 

Tom was then properly fined and told us that he will be doing a presentation next Saturday, 

December 13th at the International Motor Racing Research Center in Watkins Glen. 

 

Ben C. told us that he has sent in the points needed to get the Paul Harris Fellow award for Ann 

Russell and we will be presenting it at our Holiday Dinner on December 18th.  

 

Andy reported that she had a great time over Thanksgiving. 

Lennart reported that Thanksgiving was real nice even though they didn’t go to North Carolina. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm.   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

HAPPY DOLLARS 



 

 
$3 from Ben C. for going to North Carolina for 

Thanksgiving, meeting his son’s girlfriend and parents 

and his son becoming engaged. 

$1 from Peggy for going to the Delmarva Peninsula 

$2 from Peggy for losing two of her best friends 

$1 from Mike J. for getting a new 87 yr. old step father 

$1 from Wil for driving to Maryland this past 

Wednesday 

$2 from Kym for her car not being damaged when a 

deer jumped on it but it hit her husband’s car and did a 

lot of damage 

$1 from Cindy for seeing a great turnout at the 

meeting  

 

 

 

 



 

 

Thursday, December 18th our Holiday Dinner  
 
 
 
 

FOUR WAY TEST  

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 

 

         

Germany           Mexico                   

                 


